

August 6, 2007

International Missions Office Attn: Steve Newcomb 205 Bluestone Ave. Bramwell, WV 24715

Dear Steve,

Thank you for caring and sharing your ministry with us. The eleven disciples we provided for the play are much better men for this experience and the people were very impressed with the professionalism of the performance. But, I believe the highlight was the educational aspect of teaching the roots of Christianity.

The talent speaks for itself and the anointing was obvious. You are welcome back anytime. God Bless.

In His Servige,

Pastor Gino Zalunardo

King's Pasture Community Church